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13 September 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
   
Year 7 Welcome Evening – Thursday 21 September 2023  
Arrival 4:15pm for a 4:30pm start, ending at 6:15pm   
 
I am delighted to invite you to attend a Welcome Evening on Thursday 21 September 2023. The 
evening will include an introduction to your journey at The King’s School and a presentation from 
your child’s Form Tutor. The aim of this meeting is to welcome you once again to The King’s School 
and to provide information that will help support the transition process, as well as address any 
queries you may have after the first weeks of term. The Special Educational Needs & Disability (SEND) 
team will also be available in the Learning Resource Centre to answer any questions that you may 
have.  You will also receive useful information and logins for online learning platforms.  
  
We will conduct the evening in two halves as shown below. Some Form Tutor sessions will be held 
on the First Floor; please make us aware if you have any access issues so we can make alternative 
arrangements. Students do not have to attend and we would appreciate your efforts, where possible, 
to limit numbers to 3 people maximum per family. Please arrive at the Mill Hill entrance and enter at 
the rear of the Main Hall from 4:15pm.   
  

Form Groups  4:30pm 5:00pm  5:45pm  6:15pm  

BBU 
DBO 
LFA 
CON 

H6 – Ground Floor 
H7 – Ground Floor 
H8 – First Floor 
H12 – First Floor 

Dining Hall -  
Refreshments and 
opportunity to 
meet key staff 

Main Hall End  

Form Groups  4:30pm  5:00pm  5:30pm  6:15pm  

LME 
LSE 
PSH 

Main Hall  H7 – Ground Floor 
H8 – First Floor 
H12 – First Floor  

Dining Hall -  
Refreshments 
and opportunity 
to meet key staff  

End  

   
I do hope you will be able to join us and I look forward to meeting you. If you have any queries please 
do not hesitate to make contact.   
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Mr J Danks 
Year 7 Leader  
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